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        Ref. No. 2025/009                                                                                     Date:25.01.2025 
 
 
 
 
 The Office Bearers  
  Telangana State Committee of AIBRF 
  Hyderabad 
 
 Dear Sir 
                    
                Re: Central Committee Meeting held in Hyderabad from 21 to 23rd Jan., 25. 
 
We have great pleasure in placing on record sincere thanks from central office and the 
undersigned for  successfully organizing three-day central committee meeting in Hyderabad 
from 21st to 23rd January, 25.  
 
2. Warm hospitability extended to the participants and untiring pains taken and efforts made 
by office bearers and volunteers of Telangana State Committee to make the stay comfortable 
are highly appreciated. One and all have expressed satisfaction and gratitude for the excellent 
arrangements with minute planning and home work done by your team. In this central 
committee, there was record attendance of 188 participants. Despite this, at no point of time 
there was any confusion either at the time of check in or check out or allocation of rooms etc. 
Food quality was excellent taking care of requirements of all sorts of foods including Jain food.  
 
3. Your hospitability will be remembered for long time to come. We once again convey our 
sincere thanks to you and each one from the team for valuable support which has come from 
Telangana State Committee in strengthening cause of bank retiree movement. 
 
                              
                                              With Warm Greetings 
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                                                                                                  Yours Sincerely, 
 

                                                                                                
                                                                                                      (S. C. JAIN) 
                                                                                               GENERAL SECRETARY 
 


